

Office of the Chancellor • 116 North Hall • 715-425-3201 • dean.vangalen@uwrf.edu • www.uwrf.edu

February 22, 2017

STARS® Steering Committee
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
213% North Limestone
Lexington, KY 40507

Dear STARS® Steering Committee,

On behalf of the University of Wisconsin-River Falls (UWRF), Iam pleased to present and affirm the results of the 2016 Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System. UWRF's participation and rating in STARS® provides an excellent opportunity to guide our efforts across campus to address sustainability issues within the context of our university's mission, values, and strategic goals.

On behalf of our university, thank you for your work in helping institutions assess their progress in the area of sustainability in a measurable way. This has certainly increased awareness of the many aspects of sustainability on our campus, and I am certain has done the same at many other institutions.

Sincerely,

Dean Van Galen, Ph.D.

Dean Van Dalen

Chancellor